From: Catherine Rapsey
Sent: 23 February 2012 09:50
To: Derek Borkiewicz
Subject: Walton Street

Derek

I thought you might like to see the agents photos of the property, we could not have made this
property so nice without your and your company's hard work, thank you.

I am not sure what the weather forecast is for the next week or so but if you could let me know
when you have someone available for painting the garden that would be helpful. Thank you.

Otherwise I look forward to working with you on our next project soon.

Regards

Catherine




